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Question 

 
Could you advise me as to the number of licensees who have been fined 
or lost their licence for serving intoxicated customers in their 

establishments in Northampton in the past three years. 
 
Has the number, pro rata, increased or decreased since your 

appointment? 
 

 

Answer  
 

There have been three such incidents in the last 3 years … 2 on-licenses 

and 1 off-license in the County as a whole. Licensees have been fined and 

the premise licenses have been reviewed.  

 

None of these were in Northampton. 

 

None of these were since the PCC took up his post. 

 


